
Jan. 24, 2018 
Construction update - revised:  

Notice of lane closure / traffic revisions
King County is constructing a major sewer line that serves portions of Bothell, Mill Creek and 
unincorporated Snohomish County. This project will provide additional capacity and needed 
upgrades to ensure safe and reliable operations for the future.    

Starting this week the County’s contractor will work near the intersection of 208th Street 
Southeast and 14th Drive Southeast, to repair curbs and gutters.   

There will be traffic control and a lane closure, though we do not expect that 14th Drive SE 
will be closed at this time.    

This phase of the work is expect to take 1-2 weeks to complete. Final paving at the 208th/14th Dr. 
intersection will happen in the future.   

What to expect during this work: 

• Intermittent noise and
vibration

• Please follow signs and
directions from flaggers
as you pass work areas.

For more 
information: 

• Project updates (and to
sign up for updates in
your area), notices of
upcoming activities and
more details about the
project can be found at
www.kingcounty.gov/NCI

• North Creek Interceptor construction information line: 206-205-9795.

• David Freed at david.freed@kingcounty.gov.

Alternative formats available 
206-477-5371 or TTY relay: 711

http://www.kingcounty.gov/NCI
mailto:david.freed@kingcounty.gov

